
  

Dear , 
  

  
 

Submit your module selections for 
2024/25 on Portico - ACTION REQUIRED 

Please submit your module selections for 2024/25 within the 'Module 
Selection' tile in 'MyStudies' on Portico. You have until 11:59pm on 
Friday 17 May 2024 to submit your choices on Portico. 

Please note that places are limited on many modules, and some 
modules have pre-requisites and / or allocate priority places to 
students on certain programmes. Therefore, we encourage you to 
review all module information provided by your department and in 
the module catalogue and to discuss your selections with your 
Personal Tutor or another member of staff to ensure that you make 
the right choice first time. 

For more information about how to submit your modules including user 
guides and FAQs please visit our Module Selection webpages. 

You will be sent an email on 15 July 2024 when your module 
allocations are confirmed which you will then be able to view in 
MyStudies on Portico. Students who are not allocated a place on their 
preferred modules will have the opportunity to make re-selection 
requests up until 29 July 2024. 

If you have any questions, please visit our Module Selection 
webpages or contact your home department. 



Kind regards 

Academic Services 

  
 

  
 

Need help? 
 
Any Questions? By logging into askUCL you can 
access answers to Frequently Asked Questions 
(FAQs) and contact UCL teams who can further 
assist you. 

  

Log in to askUCL
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